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Australian Unity moves to Spring Street  
 

Australian Unity’s head office is due to relocate from South Melbourne to Melbourne’s CBD. The move to 271 Spring Street, Melbourne 
VIC 3000, is effective from 1 June 2019 and marks a significant milestone in the history of Australian Unity.  

The general postal address will change to Australian Unity, GPO Box 4360, Melbourne VIC 3001, effective from 1 June 2019. 

All contact numbers and email addresses remain the same. 
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